
 
Principal Report 
Date: 1/10/2022 

#GoWestBestInTheWest 
Student Count:  

● 5th grade- 230 

● 6th grade- 207 

● 7th grade- 213 

● 8th grade- 244 

● Total Student Count- 894. Up 13 

students from last report in Nov.  

Current attendance per grade for the year: 

● 5th grade- Attendance- 98.1% 

● 6th grade- Attendance- 97.9% 

● 7th grade- Attendance- 98.3% 

● 8th grade- Attendance- 98.3%  

○ Overall- 98.2% attendance

Character building and leadership training programs 

● Bulldog Bridge-  Jan-  Personal Resolutions      Feb- Fairness 

● CIS 5th & 7th Spring Lesson- Kindness & Respect and Healthy Friendships 

○ Ms. Brewer currently serves 65 WWJH student in her CIS program.  

● Bulldog Impact- Recognizing students and teachers for the great things they are doing.  

● LEAD Class- LEAD students will starts going into all of 5th and some 6th grade classes every 

Wed. starting on Jan. 26th for peer tutoring and mentoring 

● Kindness Club- Community project completed in Dec. (Animal Shelter donations Drive) 
Kindness T-shirt go on sale soon. Students and staff will wear kindness shirts every Monday in 
the Spring. Meeting this month to discuss school project for the spring semester.  

Academics 

● UIL Meet Held in Dec.-  
○ Big success!!! Awards Ceremony (students & coaches only) scheduled for Jan. 26 

● WWJH Crowned a Spelling Bee Champion on Dec. 2nd-  
○ Tessa Jones Will move on to compete at the area spelling bee held at HSU, for a chance 

to advance to the National Scripts Spelling Bee.  
● 6th Grade Elective Wheel- Moving into the 2nd six weeks of their 2nd rotation. This has been 

successful in providing students the opportunity to take Art, Theater, and Digital Citizenship.  
● RAL Field Test- 8th grade will be taking an online STAAR field test on Feb. 9th  
● Spring Benchmarks- Scheduled Feb. 22- 25. These benchmarks will provide us data to see 

where our students are in their preparation and who may need extra tutorial help.  
Extra-Curricular. 

● Athletics- Basketball in full swing. The basketball season will finish up the begging of Feb. Track 
will start up in Feb. Tennis, Golf, and Swimming are moving into their Spring season.  

● Theater production- “Singing In The Rain Jr.” was a huge success. Next up is our UIL 
performance on Feb. 23 “The Lion, The Witch, and The Wardrobe” 

● Band- Had 13 students make ‘All Region Band” in Dec. Now preparing for spring UIL. 
● Choir- Preparing for spring UIL.  

Other activities/happenings: 

● Sub Of The Month- Nov. - Joyce Darden / Dec. Regina Penney (Both filled in as long term subs) 

Follow the Great things happening at  WWJH on our Social Media 

Instagram & Facebook @wyliewestjuniorhighschool - Twitter @WylieWestJrHigh 


